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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 1:55 PM
To: Tom Ballinger
Subject: RE: Management Notification of New Docket No. 20180021

Yes sir. 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Tom Ballinger  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 1:53 PM 
To: Brandy Butler 
Subject: RE: Management Notification of New Docket No. 20180021 
 
Thanks. I presume the same is true for docket 20180022? 
 

From: Brandy Butler  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 1:42 PM 
To: Tom Ballinger 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Greg Shafer; Mark Futrell; Laura King 
Subject: RE: Management Notification of New Docket No. 20180021 
 
Hi Tom, 
 
Per your request, Docket No. 20180021 has been updated with AFD as the OPR and ENG and ECO as the OCR.  
 
Thank you! 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Tom Ballinger  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 1:03 PM 
To: Brandy Butler 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Greg Shafer; Mark Futrell; Laura King 
Subject: RE: Management Notification of New Docket No. 20180021 
 



2

This docket and Docket No. 20180022 should have AFD as the OPR Division. ENG and ECO will remain as 
OCR status. 
 

From: bbutler@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:bbutler@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 10:08 AM 
To: CMS New Docket Opened 
Subject: Management Notification of New Docket No. 20180021 
 
This is to notify you of a new docket assignment. Click the following link to view: 00514-2018 
 
The OPR for this docket is ENG  




